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Dear Families, 
 
This week is Book Week so donôt forget we 
will be celebrating with a special activity and 
dress up day on Wednesday. We will focus 
our activities around four of the short listed 
books, which all the students will have read to 
them and have the chance to choose which 
one they think should be given the Childrenôs 
Book of the Year. For lunch we will be sam-
pling the talents of Kelly (Adamôs Mum) who is 
making pretzels both sweet and savoury. The 
cost for one of 
each is just $3, 
to cover costs.  
Then in the af-
ternoon the stu-
dents will deco-
rate new library 
borrowing bags 
and borrow a 
book from our 
library. It will be a fun day so try to encourage 
your child to dress up in something resembling 
their favourite book character! Please feel wel-
come to come along at any time during the 
day to join in the activities. 
 
Our Awards this week went to Sara Tatti for an 
excellent written news report, Rianna Tatti for 
her Maths understanding in Pattern and Alge-
bra and Hamish Hewat for great letter recogni-
tion. Well done to all of you! 

22nd August 2017 

ñLetôs Play 
Schoolsò start-
ed well last 
Thursday and 
we hope even 
more children 
can come and 
play schools 
this Thursday. 
 
Clubs last week 
was lots of fun 
even with so many away sick. In cooking we had 
a Master Chef scone cook off, with the raspberry 
scones winning by one point! 
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Tuesdays-Bank Day 
Healthy Breakfast: Mon, Tue, Wed, 
Thurs, Fri: 8.30-9am  
Fridaysï Lunch orders from Orbost 
Bakery this semester. 
Wed 23 Augï Special day to celebrate 
Book Week (Dress up as your favourite 
book character) 
 Sporting Schools 
Thurs 24 AugðòLetôs Play Schoolsò 9 
to 11am 
Fri 25 Augï Clubs 
Mon 28 AugðSporting Schools 
Tue 29 Augï Thurs 31 Augï School 
Review: parents welcome 
Wed 30 Aug, 13th & 20th Sepï Year 
5/6 Personal Development classes with 
Sam Osborne, 11-12noon at OPS 
Thurs 31 Aug-òLetôs Play Schoolsò 9am
-1.30 
Mon 4 Sep-Fri 8 Sepï Year 5-6 DOXA 
Camp to Melbourne 



In wood-
work every-
one made 
their own 
wooden 
chainsaw! 
 
 
Donôt forget 
our after 
school 
ñSporting 
Schoolsò is 
on again 
and will be 
held on 
Monday 
and 
Wednesday afternoons. 
 
Please donôt forget our Parent Survey. 
 
Cheers 
 

 Jo Dacy-Broome 

    Principal 
 

School payments may be made by di-
rect credit to 
BSB 313-140 Account 12004000. 
If you bring cash to school to make a pay-
ment please ensure you have the correct 
money as we do not keep cash at school for 
change. 
 
 

School Banking 
School banking day for students is on 
Tuesday.  
 

Parent Opin-
ion Survey 
2017 

Families have 
been given log in 
details to complete the Parent Opinion 
survey online.  All responses are anony-
mous and the survey takes about 15 
minutes to complete.  The survey will be 
available until 27 August with the results 
supplied to the school at the end of Sep-
tember.  Parent Opinion Surveys help 
the school gain an understanding of how 
you view our school climate, student en-
gagement, and relationships and help 
inform school planning and improvement 
strategies.  For more information you can 
check Parent Opinion Survey on 
www.education.vic.gov.au  Please take 
the time to complete the surveyðthe 
more responses to the survey received 
means the results are more accurate.  
Remember you can come in to school to 
use a school computer to access the sur-
vey if required. 

 



Space Fact 9 

Mercury, the closest planet to 
the Sun, travels 2873 kilome-
tres per hour in its orbit 
around the Sun 

 

Space Fact 10 

Around 8000 dead, broken or 

damaged satellites are cir-
cling the Earth every minute! 

 

Close the loop 

Orbost North now has a Planet Ark collec-
tion box for all your used toner cartridges.  
Any original printer, photocopier or fax ton-
er cartridges and used toner collection bot-
tles may be placed in the collection box for 
recycling.  You can help keep these car-
tridge out of landfill by bringing your used 
original toner cartridges from home to be 
collected.  

 

Positive Parenting telephone ser-
vice 

Gateway Health Positive Parenting 
telephone service is available on 
1800 880 660.   

The service supports grandparents, 
fathers and rural families with chil-
dren aged from 2 to 10 years old,  
There is no cost to participate in the 
program.  Families are supported by 
weekly phone consultations over a 
10 week period.  Call 1800 880 660 
for more information. 

Lego Club 

Junior Lego enthusiasts are invited to the East 
Gippsland Shire Li-
braryôs after school 
Lego Club at the Or-
bost Service Centre.  
Next session will be 
on Tuesday 19 Sep-
tember from 3.40 to 
4.40pm.  Bookings 
are essential.  Phone 
5152 4225 or book in person at the library for 
these free sessions. 

Orbost Primary School Book Fair 

Orbost PS book fair will be running from 14 to 
31 August, 9am to 4pm at Ruskin St.  Last day 
for orders is 31 August. 


